

May 3, 1999

1400 X Street

Suite 311

Sacramento

California 95814

916.444.1595 tel

916.444.1597 (a)

www.casponline.org

e-mail:

: CASPmail@aol.com

Terry Braverman 12135 Mitchell Ave., Ste. 352 Los Angeles, CA 90066

Dear Terry:

On behalf of the California Association of School Psychologists (CASP) and the 1999 Convention Committee, thank you for being a part of this year's educational program. Evaluations from the convention indicate that attendees were very pleased with your keynote address and workshop, and your contribution to the overall success of the program is most appreciated.

I am providing the names and contact information for association management colleagues I believe may be interested in speaking with you regarding a presentation to their respective organizations. Please feel free to share your CASP experience with these individuals and encourage them to contact me for feedback about your presentation.

Thank you, again, for your participation in Convention '99. It was good to work with you and I hope we have the opportunity to do so again in the future.

Sincerely

Chris Otis

Executive Director